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12 November 2018 

Dear Parents & Carers   

 

Y6 ACTIVITY WEEK – MAY 2019 

 

To encourage pupils in Year 6 to work hard in revising for their forthcoming SATs we will be rewarding their efforts by organising an ‘Activity 

Week’ for the week commencing Monday 20th May. The itinerary is as follows: 

 

Monday 20th May Lloyd Park, picnic and games 

Tuesday 21st May Ten Pin Bowling, Valley Park 

Wednesday 22nd May Frylands Wood Scout Outdoor Centre 

Thursday 23rd May Forest Schools 

Friday 24th May Chessington World of Adventures – approx. 5:30pm return time 

 

We are asking for £30 to cover the costs for the whole week – this includes the trip to Chessington World of Adventures. 

 

We will be travelling by public transport during Activity Week.  Pupils will need to arrive at school at the normal time and wear their school 

uniform.  Remember to bear in mind that they will need sensible, black walking shoes and a waterproof jacket in case of rain.   

 

Pupils are allowed to bring spending money to Chessington World of Adventures on the Friday - no more than £5 – which should be kept in a 

labelled purse, wallet or envelope.   

 

We will be returning to school by 3:15pm each day, except for Friday 24th, when we will arrive back at school at 5:30pm. 

 

The cost of this trip is £30 per child, which is due by Monday 13th May.  We are aware that this is a substantial amount for some families to find, so 

will be offering you the opportunity to pay in smaller installments on ParentPay.  Please note; the full amount must be paid by Monday 13th May. 

 
As we are a cashless school, payment for this trip needs to be made via your ParentPay account.  Please credit £30 to the ‘Activity Week’ 

section of your child’s account. 

 

If you foresee a problem in paying by Monday 13th May, please speak to the Office staff.   

Please reply with permission as soon as possible to:  admin@forestacademy.org.uk 

 

Please reply by email informing us whether your child has permission to take part in the activities planned for ‘Activity Week’ and if you are 

entitled to Free School Meals, would you like us to order a school packed lunch for them for each of the days.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Coombs & Miss Samuels  

Year 6 Teachers 

 

*Please fill in and delete as appropriate: 

 

I *give/*do not give permission for my child #NAME to take part in the above activities. 

 

I will pay £30 to cover the costs of the whole week.                               

      

My child is entitled to Free School Meals and *would/*would not like a school packed lunch for each day.   

 

Parent/Carer: 

mailto:info@forestacademy.org.uk

